
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2024-2025/10      Date: 06.09.2024 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal. 

This is to inform you that tomorrow, i.e. on 07.09.2024 (Saturday), all the 

students from Classes Nursery to XII will be having Study Leave, as we are 

starting our Half-Yearly exams from 09.09.2024. 

 

 

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 

 


